
Shippensburg Soccer Booster Club 
Meeting Minutes 
October 18, 2010 

 
 
 

In attendance:  Kathy Eddinger, Shelly Shoemaker, Trisha Frohm,  Joetta Shetter and Tim Ebersole 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Kathy Eddinger. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: 
September 20, 2010 meeting minutes were approved by Kathy Eddinger and 2nd by Shelly Shoemaker 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Checking - $10,138.39 (seasonal expenses) 
Savings - $16,396.32 (fair stand yearly start-up) 
 
BUSINESS: 
Middle & High School Banquet 

� Nov. 10th @ 6:30 PM – Living Faith Chapel 
� Email blast went out to everyone and forms handed out at practices 
� Need volunteers – email blast will be sent 
� Kathy will be attending banquet 

 
Senior Night Results 

� Kathy will check with Scott to see if those were posted on website 
 
2011 Officer Nominations 

� Information will be posted on website about anyone interested 
� Kathy will mention at banquet as well 

 
Field Improvements 

� Flag pole has been ordered and will cost us $250 - $300.  Motion was made by Shelly Shoemaker 
and Trisha Frohm to purchase. 

� $500 was received from VFW on 10/15.  If Legion donates, cost we will split with Baseball 
Boosters will be even less 

� Kathy will find out whose responsibility it will be to put flags up for each game. 
� Kathy will talk to Coach Jones about netting behind goals. 

 
Spirit Wear Update 

� Logo is ready at Towne Cleaners/CVR Uniforms – logo has Ship Soccer with greyhound chasing 
a soccer ball 

� Personalization Form will be on website  
 

Fair Stand Update 
� Water turned off and pipes drained 
� Lady that makes our pies is moving, but she has suggested a replacement. 
� Pablo Delis has volunteered to be the “Pie Pick-Up Guy” Monday – Saturday 
� At the banquet, Kathy will be talking about needing 6 new full-day volunteers.  Each will be 

responsible for one full day 9 AM – 11 PM to shadow Carmen and test the Procedures Book this 
year. 

 
 
 



Middle School Away Meals 
� Joetta had a parent ask her if there will be reimbursement for away meals that some kids did not 

attend.  Parents should contact Shelly. 
 
The next meeting will be Monday, November  15, 2010 at 7 PM at Knute’s 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Trisha Frohm 
Secretary 
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